A special meeting of the mayor and council was held August 19, 2020, 5:30 p.m., at City Hall. Mayor
John Bisnette presided. Council members present: Evan Joy, Charlie Stevens, Devin Renken, and Trisha
Harding. Joyce Hake was not present. Others present were Kent Sullivan, Harry Colburn, Jason Sandefur
with Key Equipment, and Miranda Robinson.

Mayor Bisnette called the meeting to order and read aloud the request.

Jason Sandefur is a Territory Manager for Key Equipment out of Salina but the company is based out of
Kansas City, Kansas. He was here to offer options on hydroexcavtion machinery to the council based on
his conversation with Kent. Key Equipment offers a variety of machinery including trailer hydroexcavtion
in which the city is interested in purchasing.

Discussion was held on what size and model the city would benefit from purchasing. A warranty on the
machine can be customized based on the city’s needs. They offer a life-time training with purchase which
means they will train the crew how to properly use the machine and if anyone is hired they will come
back and teach them along with a refresher course for the others. Many different lease, finance, or rent to
own options are available through Key Equipment.

Jason stated that now knowing more about what the city wants he will draw up packages and quotes on
two different size models of the Ring-O-Matic. This will allow the council to compare pricing with the
two different models, the 275 gallon and 550 gallon, at the next council meeting.

Council thanked Jason for coming and look forward to hearing from him soon.

At 6:38 p.m. Evan moved, seconded by Devin to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried.
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